

January 2019

**Dear Parents** 

## Year 5 & 6 Cross Country Club

I am delighted to invite your child to attend our Cross Country Club which will be starting this term. Cross country is always very popular and is a fantastic sport to participate in, regardless of previous experience. There is **no fee** for the club and we encourage all children to give it a go, whether they have attended in previous years or would like a new sporting opportunity.

The club will run every Thursday morning, beginning on Thursday 24th January 2019 and finishing on Thursday 28th March. If attending, please arrive at school for 8:10am where a member of staff will be waiting.

Children will need to:

Vours sincoroly

- Wear appropriate sports clothes (Jackets are advised due to the cold weather & they must wear trainers)
- Arrive to school in their sports clothes & bring their school uniform to change into after the club.

If your child would like to attend, please complete the permission slip below and return to the office by Tuesday  $22^{nd}$  January. If you have any questions regarding the club, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Tours sincerely	
Adam Perry PE Leader	
Year 5 & 6 Cross Country Club	
I give permission for: Country Club.	to attend Cross
Medical Needs:	
Emergency contact: Name	Tel No
Signed:	(Parent/Guardian)

